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12th February 2019 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are delighted to say that your child has been selected to attend a concert at St Michael and All 
Saints Church this Thursday (14th February) afternoon.  
 
As this is a local venue, consent is covered with our local trips policy and the children will be 
walking to the church, leaving school at 12pm. As they are leaving during lunchtime, we ask that 
the children bring in a pack lunch and ensure that any hot lunches are cancelled on this day.  
 
The children will be back before the end of the school day, so pick up and club arrangements will 
be the same as normal. If you have any queries, please email or phone the school office. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs O’Malley 
Senior Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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